
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 14th July 2023 
This is the final homework letter of the year! I wanted to say thank you to you for all 
of your support this year. I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching the children this year 

and wish them all the best in Year 6!  

English 
In English, we have finished the book ‘The 
Last Bear’ by Hannah Gold. The children 
have started to write their own    version of 
the story using all the grammar they have 
learnt this year: parenthesis,      relative 
clauses and subordinate clauses.  
 
The children will be writing their stories up 
in neat next week and adding illustrations.  
 
Maths  
In Maths, we have focused on learning long 
division. The children have learnt how to do 
long division using 
the instructional           
acronym DMSB: 
D is for Divide 
M is for Multiply 
S is for Subtract 
B is for Bring 
Down  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework 

Maths 

For homework this week, please log onto 
Timestable Rockstars and play in the      
tournament.   

Reading 

There is a reading comprehension on Purple-
Mash for the children to complete. Please do 
give this a go!  

Quiz 

On PurpleMash, there is a Year 5 Quiz. I 
would like the children to pick a topic we 
have learnt about this year and create their 
own 10 question quiz. We will then complete 
these quizzes as part of our learning next 
week.  

KS2 production 
The KS2 production, Ali Baba and the    
Bongo Bandits, will be taking place at 6pm 
on Monday 17th July and Tuesday 18th July. 
Year 5 pupils will form part of the choir and 
the stage crew. Children will need to be in 
school for 5.40 pm in order to get ready for 
a prompt start. They will need to be         
collected at 7pm. Children will need to be in 
school uniform for the performance.  
 
Please ensure you have told the office via 
the ParentMail if your child is able to come. 

 Dates 

Year 6 Production Monday 17th 
July—6pm-7pm 

Year 6 Production Tuesday 18th 
July—6pm-7pm 

Year 6 Leavers Service at 
Christ Church  

Friday 21st July 
9.30am 

Last day of term Friday 21st July 

Have a restful weekend,  
 
Miss Mitchell, Mrs Ross and Mr Peluso  


